
Your monthly news & updates
Referral Support: Mentee Recruitment & New Partnerships

The Center Foundation is working hard this winter to recruit new
mentees and perform outreach for our three life-changing mentorship
programs: WomenCare, YPSN, and TeenCare. And we need your
support!

Know a woman in transition, teen parent, or at-risk teen girl who could
benefit from our mentorship programs? Please contact Program
Director Jane Todd at Jane@TheCF.org or 610-551-4372 for referral

purposes.

Do you work for an organization or have an "in" with an organization whose mission aligns with ours?
Please contact Executive Director Kim Yacoubian at Kim@TheCF.org or 610-357-8941 for new
partnership opportunities.

Like Our Facebook Page

In-Kind Donation Request for Diapers & Wipes

To help support our mentees, we are in need of in-kind donations of
diapers and baby wipes. In particular, pull-up diapers and in sizes 3,4,5,
and 6.

Please contact Program Director Jane Todd at Jane@TheCF.org or 610-
551-4372 to make your in-kind donation today!

Double Your Impact - Employer Matching Gifts

The Center Foundation would like to extend our sincerest
appreciation to our donors for their recent contributions to our
annual fundraising campaign, as well as our volunteer mentors
for their endless support of our mentees.

It's not too late to double your impact and ask your employer
about their matching gift program! Many employers boast

generous matching gift programs and will match your charitable contributions and volunteer hours.

Please contact Executive Director Kim Yacoubian at Kim@TheCF.org or 610-357-8941 for coordination
purposes.

Thank you for your continued support of The Center Foundation and our matches!
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610-565-6171


